
Voting Place Has Changed for Nov. 5 Election 
 
The voting place is at the Brookfield Church for November 5th. 
 
PLEASE BRING YOUR BALLOT WITH YOU! 
 
Do not throw them away! 
 
Reminder to come to the First Congregational Church to Vote on November 5th! 
49 Ridge Road, Brookfield, Vermont 
Polls open at 8:00 am to 7:00 pm. 
 
Carol J. Monness  
Town Clerk, Brookfield Town Office, Brookfield 
 


